
 
 

 
 

 
 

Cir No.: STS/62/2024-25        31.07.2024 (Wednesday) 
 

Dear Parent 

There is yet again the severe outbreak of Malaria and Dengue in the city, therefore parents are requested to 

ensure that the children protect themselves and wear clothes that cover their hands and legs.  Students of classes 

III-XII are required to wear the below-mentioned uniform from 01.08.2024 (Thursday) onwards. 
 

• Boys : white shirt (full sleeve) and white trouser 

• Girls : white shirt (full sleeve), skirt and skin-coloured stockings 
 

In case parents wish, they can use the white arm sleeves (detachable) available in the uniform shop and continue 

wearing half-sleeve shirt. Your cooperation is expected to ensure the well-being of our students. 
 

 

 

Ms. Meneka I. Singh                               

   (Principal) 


